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06/07/2023  19:59:232023/2430/P OBJ Caroline Field I object to the planning permission for the temporary structure at ESCP for the following reasons:

The school is on the boundary of the Parsifal Road/West End Green conservation area and the conservation 

building rules should be considered.

The height and look the building will be of significant impact on our views and over our garden at 2 Parsifal 

Road.

There will be increased noise and vibration as the building will be in use 5 days a week 8am-7pm by 180 

students.

The upper floors of our building will be overlooking a flat grey roof.

Heat generated from the building, this may impact the plant life/wild life in our garden or cause a wind tunnel 

along the side of our building.

The point 2 report initially failed to recognise that the development could affect the light into the flats in 2 

Parsifal Road. A second report was issued that admits light will be affected. 

There has never been a development on this land.

05/07/2023  10:48:032023/2430/P AMEND David Pope and 

Donna Boldarin

Correction to our earlier objection

The date the Feedback Form was submitted to BECG for ESCP by David Pope and Donna Boldarin (as 

referenced in Section 4 (d) of our  objection) was June 11, 2023 not June 1, 2023
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